
From: Louise Palmer  
Sent: 04 April 2025 11:55 
To:  
Subject: Re: S62A PINS application 14 day consultation request 5/2025/0331 at Land Between 84-
108 Ragged Hall Lane Chiswell Green St Albans  
  
Hello, 
 
Thank you for forwarding these plans for our consideration. 
 
The development will be on a road to which we already provide a collection service. 
 
I cannot see any bin collection areas so i assume the intention is for our vehicles to drive onto 
the site. 
 
If this is the case, the drive must have sufficient foundations to support the collection vehicles 
(26000kg+) 
The surface should not be gravel or block paving. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Louise Palmer 
Recycling and Waste Officer 
St Albans City and District Council 
Civic Centre 
St Peter's Street 
St Albans 
AL1 3JE 
  

  
 

 




